
 

 

February 9, 2017 

 
Re: 17th Avenue Pocket Plaza 
 

To whom it may concern: 

 

The Beltline Neighbourhoods Association is in full support of the 17th Avenue Pocket Plaza 

proposed on the southern edge of the Beltline.  

 

We have been consulted on the plans and are impressed at the level of engagement that has 

taken place in creating the plans.  

 

As a volunteer driven organization, we also believe It is a great example of community 

volunteers working together to improve our neighbourhoods and are excited to see this project 

realized. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Peter Oliver 

President 
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